
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
UPDATE: POTENTIAL NATIONWIDE PORT 
WORKERS STRIKE IN INDIA 

 
August 26, 2024 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
We wanted to provide you with an update on the situation regarding potential port worker strikes in 
India. No agreement was reached during the meeting between the Ministry of Shipping and port workers' 
unions on August 24, 2024. 
 
Another meeting is scheduled for August 27, 2024 to continue discussions on the workers' demands in 
hopes of reaching a solution. However, if an agreement cannot be reached, the workers have indicated 
they will begin an indefinite strike starting at 6:00 AM on August 28, 2024. 
 
APL Logistics is monitoring the situation closely and will continue to provide updates as needed. If you 
have any questions, please contact your APL Logistics representative. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
APL Logistics  
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APL Logistics accepts no responsibility for any information contained within this advisory and disclaims and 
excludes any liability in respect of the contents or for action taken based on such information. 
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